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Cambridge Kids Club loose parts imaginative play 

We are incredibly proud of our Year 6 pupils, who have now received their SATs results. These assessments are 

just one way to measure progress, and we are pleased to see the hard work, effort, and determination our pupils 

showed throughout the year reflected in their achievements. 

Each child is so much more than a test score – and while we celebrate the academic progress shown in these 

results, we also want to acknowledge the many other qualities our pupils have demonstrated: kindness, creativity, 

resilience, teamwork, and leadership. 

A huge thank you to all our staff for their dedication and support, and to parents and carers for the 

encouragement given throughout the SATs journey. 

To our wonderful Year 6 – congratulations! We’re so proud of you and excited for all the great things 

ahead as you move on to secondary school.  

Children’s end of year reports are available on your MCAS (MyChildAtSchool) account. Whether 

academic or personal, every achievement matters – and now is the perfect time to recognise how 

far they've come. Let’s celebrate their efforts and finish the year on a positive and proud note! 

 



A Message from Governors… 

We are pleased to inform you that we have identified several possible options in our search for a new 

Headteacher for September. Our priority remains finding the right candidate who shares our values, vision, and 

commitment to the success and wellbeing of all our pupils. 

 

We appreciate your patience and support as we take the time needed to ensure the best possible appointment. 

We hope to be able to provide more details before the end of term, with Local Authority support we are 

reassured that there will definitely be a Headteacher in place before September term begins. 

 

Looking ahead, our long-term goal remains to form a Federation. We believe this would offer greater financial 

stability and ensure that we continue the best quality education for Hauxton children, as evidenced in this year’s 

strong academic outcomes. We are currently exploring a number of potential Federation partners in the local area 

and will keep you updated as this work progresses. 

 

Thank you for your continued support 

 

Year 5 & 6 Summer Production – Oliver with a Twist  

Year 5 and 6 pupils have been working incredibly hard in preparation for their upcoming summer production, 

Oliver with a Twist. The children have shown great enthusiasm and talent during rehearsals, and their wonderful 

singing can often be heard from the school offices! They’re very excited to share their performance with you. 

There will be shows for pupils during the school day, as well as evening performances for families on Tuesday 

15th and Wednesday 16th July. 

 

Tickets are now available on MCAS– don’t miss out on what promises to be a fantastic show! 

 

Please do consider making a voluntary donation on MCAS towards the 

ongoing running costs of the pool. Swimming is a hugely important life skill; 

the National Curriculum states swimming must be provided in Key Stage 1 

or Key Stage 2. As Hauxton has its own pool, all children from reception 

onwards are able to have valuable time in the pool and build their 

confidence and improve their abilities in the water. Please consider 

donating if you can! 

 

Play Mobil Magic! 

A big thank-you to Cambridge Kids Club for inspiring our lunchtime fun! 

Their Play Mobil van was jam packed with materials for the children to 

explore. The van was a treasure trove of fascinating loose parts and scrap 

materials—perfect for curious minds! Children had an amazing time 

exploring, constructing, and deconstructing, letting their imaginations run 

wild. They had a fantastic time imagining, building, and rebuilding—completely absorbed in creative play. Best of 

all, not a single cry of "falling out" all lunchtime—just teamwork, laughter, and endless ideas! It was wonderful to 

see so much creativity, cooperation, and fun! 



30 hours childcare for eligible working families in England 

Are you a working family and earn over £183 per week? From September 2025, eligible working families can 

now apply for 30 hours of childcare from the term after your child turns 9 months old, until they start 

school. Please visit Hauxton Preschool’s website to find out more.   
 

Family Advisor Summer Virtual Drop-Ins  

 Would you like to talk with a family advisor on a 1:1 basis over the summer holidays about parenting issues such 

as challenging behaviour, sibling rivalry, routines, sleep, etc? Then book onto one of these drop-in dates below. 

Sessions are 45 minutes each – book here! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please check our website calendar for upcoming events and important dates 

From the Team at Hauxton Primary School – we wish you well!  
 

 

Max W Isabel C Ibrahim I 

https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/30-hours-childcare-support/working-families/eligibility
https://www.hauxtonpreschool.org.uk/
https://outlook.office.com/book/TEst2148078@cccandpcc.onmicrosoft.com/?ismsaljsauthenabled
https://www.hauxton.cambs.sch.uk/calendar


 


